
From: RogerShamel <rshamel@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 3:10 PM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: Pis Support Continued Solar Net Metering

Dear Ms. Howland:

As a concerned NH citizen, I urge you to continue the NH net metering program for solar power. This
program is essential to speeding our transition to renewable energy, and away from the burning of
fossil fuels to generate electricity. We need this transition in order to help preserve our climate!

Sincerely yours,
Roger Shamel
H illsborough
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